BPW Meeting February 17, 2010:

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources

6. Edgewood Ave Reconstruction
This project will disturb more than an acre, which shall require a Notice of Intent
permit from the DNR and an Erosion Control/Stormwater Management permit
from City Engineering. (Jim Wolfe, City Engineering)

7. Third St, Carey Ct, E Mifflin Street Reconstruction
This project will disturb more than an acre, which shall require a Notice of Intent
permit from the DNR and an Erosion Control/Stormwater Management permit
from City Engineering. (Glen Yoerger, City Engineering)

38. Hanson Road Reconstruction
This project will disturb more than an acre, which shall require a Notice of Intent
permit from the DNR and an Erosion Control/Stormwater Management permit
from City Engineering,. It also involves replacement of a culvert, which shail
require a TRANS 207 permit from the DNR. This last permit has already been
applied for. {Greg Fries & LeAnne Hannan, City Engineering)
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